
Memo 

To:  LAC Committee 

From:  Bruce Sackett, Land Specialist Executive Directors Office 

Date:  April 18, 2012 

Re:  2009008 Broadfoot East Pit Pumping Royalty Contract Extension 

 

Broadfoot Sand and Gravel has asked for an extension of the three year royalty 

agreement now entering into the third year. A copy of the agreement is attached. 

Pictures from the year 2010 and 2011 are posted on the website to allow everyone to 

see the progress of this off channel sand and water non-complex area.  

 

The Program will continue to receive an annual royalty for the material removed. All 

other terms of the agreement will remain in place. We have discussed shallow 

dredging of the remaining portion of land in order to complete more finished habitat 

sooner and allow for more opportunity to see nests formed and chicks reared on the 

area.  

 

Staff recommends a rolling three year extension to allow Broadfoot to plan ahead for 

mining operation to match with the timing of shallow dredging. Discussions are in 

the works to determine that projected completion date.  

 

The final design of the remaining mined out area is a long east to west peninsula with 

a narrow access opening at the east end. The outline of the flood irrigated field is the 

designed end point of mining. All land north and east of the flood irrigated field is 

presently being considered for sale by the program in the immediate future. As the 

mining is completed and the operation finishes we plan to fence this area similar to 

the west pit. A road will allow for access around the pit and only program staff or 

contractors will be allowed to access the site.



 
  



 


